
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
The EYFS Nativity – Prickly Hay 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
All of our children will be taking part in the Early Years Nativity 
performance this year, it is going to be spectacular! The performances are 
on: 
 

• Tuesday 5th December – 9:30 am 

• Tuesday 5th December – 2:15 pm 
 

You can book 2 tickets per child by opening this link: 
https://hazelgrove.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
The children will also be sent a personalised letter which states which role 
they are in our nativity show and which items of clothing they will need 
(some costumes will be provided by school and this will be stated on the 
letter too).  
 
If you need any other information, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Thank you so much for your continuing support 
Miss Price, Mrs Monaghan, Miss Altayar and Mr Ryder 
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